
UNDERSTANDING THE TRUE MEANING OF HERITAGE

Dee doesn't understand the true meaning of her heritage, unlike her sister and mother who do understand the true story
behind the quilt and.

Certainly the preservation of buildings in downtown Joburg is a key element in the revitalisation of the city, as
well as in providing necessary jobs. Dee is a well-educated African-American woman who is embarrassed by
her mother and sister who are not as knowledgeable as her. The mother narrates the story of the visit by her
daughter, Dee. Well I asked some kids from school the same question and their instant action was to Google
the definition. So in this task I had to ask my friends and family, What Heritage meant to them. The idea that a
quilt is a part of a family's history is what the narrator is trying to point out. She cites as an example our new
flag. In addition, there are economic benefits to pursuing a proactive preservation policy. On a deeper side,
Alice Walker looks for the concept of heritage and its norms as it applies to African-Americans. Alternatively,
buildings younger than 60 years may have great historical importance, and should therefore be preserved. To
judge the significance of our heritage, the Act specifies a three-tiered management system. She says heritage
could be physical objects such as buildings or artefacts, or cultural such as language or customs, or books, or
songs, or shared traditions. Without heritage and traditions, we are at risk of losing sight of who we are, and
eventually those tenets will perish. Maggie, who is not bright and who bears severe burn scars from a house
fire many years before, is even more intimidated by her glamorous sibling Heritage is what we as a nation
have inherited from our forefathers and plans to pass on to our grandchildren! This was a time when
African-Americans struggled to define their personal identities and values in their cultural terms She received
a number of awards for many of her publications. Dee is a well-educated woman who struggles to understand
her family's heritage because she is embarrassed of her mother and sister, Mama and Maggie One of Walker's
best short stories titled "Everyday Use," tells the story of a mother and her two daughters' conflicting ideas
about their heritage. Heritage takes on mixed meanings for different people as a consequence of life
experiences and belief systems. Unique and precious In its preamble, the National Heritage Resources Act of
states that our heritage is unique and precious and cannot be renewed. R1-It means to pay due respect to
something R2-Heritage for me is a form of storytelling. Symbolism such as certain objects, their front yard,
and the different characters, are all used to represent the main theme that heritage is something to always be
proud of And people from the same clan take forward there heritage as a community. For example animals,
Lions are known to be symbolized as strength, aggression, and assertiveness. Each province has a provincial
heritage resources authority, to manage resources within the province. Traditions and customs is what defines
a persons identity as to where comes from. Walker was born in , the daughter of poor southern sharecroppers
in Georgia.


